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“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!” 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians,       September 16, 2011 
 
At Holy Family, we care about creating a welcoming environment for our students’ families. As 
part of our school improvement plan, we will try to increase the engagement of parents/guardians 
through various means throughout the year. In order to help us gauge the effectiveness of our 
efforts, we respectfully request your input by completing the short survey below. The survey is 
anonymous. So, should you choose to participate in the survey, you can go directly to the survey 
online by using the link below, or if you do not have computer access, you or your child can drop 
off this paper copy directly to Mrs. Church at the office.  For those on my email contact list, I 
have sent out an invite with the direct link to the survey. 
 

Here is the link:  http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/SKDG29S 
 
Thank you in advance for your input!!  Matt 
 
1. How welcome do you feel at Holy Family? 

Extremely welcome 

Very welcome 

Moderately welcome 

Slightly welcome 

Not at all welcome 
 
2. Do you feel engaged with the school in your child(ren)'s education? 

Extremely engaged 

Very engaged 

Moderately engaged 

Slightly engaged 

Not at all engaged 
 
3. How aware are you of what your child is learning at school? 

Extremely aware 

Very aware 

Moderately aware 

Slightly aware 

Not at all aware 
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4. How comfortable are you in helping your child(ren) with homework and other learning at home? 

Extremely comfortable 

Very comfortable 

Moderately comfortable 

Slightly comfortable 

Not at all comfortable 
 
5. How often do you use the school and/or teacher websites? 

Extremely often 

Very often 

Often 

Slightly often 

Very rarely 

Never 
 
6. What suggestions do you have for making Holy Family a more welcoming environment for parents, 
guardians and families?  Please answer below. 
 
 
 
 
 


